
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The West End School BOT is now inviting applications from parents who wish to enrol 

their child at West End School for Term 4, 17th October 2022.  

 

Enrolment at West End School is governed by the Ministry of Education approved enrolment 

scheme. For details please see our school website or visit our office to view the enrolment 

information.  

 

The deadline for receipt of applications for out of zone placements is 12pm, 10th August 2022. A 

ballot will be held (if needed) at 2.00pm on 10th August 2022. Parents will be informed of the 

outcome by the 11th August 2022.  

 

WES Board of Trustees may hold further ballots each term in 2022 (the number of available places 

will be announced closer to the time).  

 


